FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS
PREMIER SPEEDWAY CAMPING POLICY

Why have the rules/regulations changed?
The No Camping policy has not changed. It has been in place for several years however, patrons have acted against our regulations. The purpose of our communication is
to advise early that we will be enforcing the policy to allow patrons to make alternate arrangements if required.

Am | allowed to still bring my caravan, camper or trailer?
No, the only vehicles permitted to park in the car parks and the grounds of Premier Speedway are passenger vehicles.

Can | still stay overnight in the car park?
No, all vehicles in the public car parks must exit the venue within 2 hours of the event completion. After discussions with local authorities Premier Speedway cannot provide
appropriate facilities nor the required resources to ensure the health and safety of our patrons.

Can | erect a tent or sleep in a swag?
No, camping or overnight stay of any type is permitted in the public car parks of Premier Speedway.

What if | can’t find accommodation?
Camping accommodation remains available within the Warrnambool area. If you require assistance please contact the Warrnambool Tourist Information centre on 1800 637
725. It is recommended you make arrangements at your earliest convenience to have the most options.

Can | park at Premier Speedway the day before the ‘Classic’?
Parking for the Grand Annual Sprintcar Classic will open on the morning of the event with times advertised in the lead-up to the event. This is to ensure the health and
safety of our volunteers who will be performing event preparation, with the movement of machinery around the venue.
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